
OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY 
CHELSTON 

TORQUAY TQ2 6DB 

 
           Tel: 01803 613095                            

                                            e-mail admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk 

                                      www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 
  
 
 

Dear Parents 

Leadership at Our Lady of the Angels 

As we approach the Easter break, I wanted to update you on the leadership arrangement for 
Our Lady of the Angels next term. 

As you know, Mrs Fraser has been away from school this term, due to illness.   She is hoping 
to be well enough to return to work next term and we are in discussion with her about how 
we can best support her back into the role. 

In the meantime, until Mrs Fraser is back to full health, we have made the decision to 
continue the interim arrangements. Therefore, Mrs Amelia Harding, who has been 
supporting the school as Interim Head teacher since February, will continue as Head teacher 
next term. We are very appreciative of Mrs Harding and St Nicholas’ School in Exeter for 
enabling this to continue. These arrangements will enable the school to continue to provide 
the best possible care and education for your child, whilst working towards the removal of 
special measures in the Autumn term. The next OFSTED monitoring visit is likely to take 
place soon after Easter and we will also be holding a School improvement update evening 
for parents early in the Summer term. 

We will continue to be supported by the Education and Standards team at CAST, who work 
with leaders, challenging and supporting their work. 

Please be reassured that we take the wellbeing and success of your children, the school and 
the staff very seriously and will do everything possible to ensure the school continues to 
improve rapidly. 

I hope you and your family have a peaceful and happy Easter. 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 Angie Baldwin 

Chair of Governors 
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